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Educating Students Today to Become Leaders of Tomorrow 

Upcoming Events 

        Labor Day   

No school for students 

September 5 

PTSA Skating Party  

       6:30ð8:30 

September  6 

Home  Fest Fun Run September 9 

PTSA Meeting @ 5:30 September 13 

Late Start Wednesday                         September  14 

MSD Warren Town-

ship ñCancer Aware-

ness Day ñ                  

       ñ 

September 15 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

I would like to thank parents 

for their help in making the 

start of this school year awe-

some!  Everyone is getting used 

to routines, expectations, and 

procedures. Please remember to 

report absences by calling school at 869-1327, leav-

ing your child's name, teacher, reason for absence, 

your name and relationship to child, and a phone number where you can be 

reached, if necessary.  These guidelines are in place to help maintain order 

and above all safety for everyone at Creston Intermediate Academy. 
 

 

 

 

 

 There is another very important way that 
parents can help contribute to the greatness 

of our school...join our PTA!   We are asking for any and all parents 
interested in helping to join the CIA PTA.   Even if you can only help 
just a little, it truly makes a difference.   Our PTA meetings are held 
the second Tuesday of every month at 5:30pm.   We will be having a 
membership drive the first full week of September.   Membership is 
$6 and the form will be sent home next week.  Please consider be-
coming a part of this great organization built to better our school 
and community  

 

 

 

 

Civility 

Order 

Respect 

Excellence 
 

  . . . the Pathway to 2025 
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Cougar Print  

 

2016-2017 District Calendar 

CLICK HERE 

MSD Warren Students Rights 

&  

Responsibilities Handbook 
 

CLICK HERE 

Food Service Parent Portal 

Access  
 

CLICK HERE 

http://az480170.vo.msecnd.net/0975b797-d19b-4bf5-a32f-b341aca3a157/docs/3f51e175-8a1d-4e5c-86c2-ffe53287d0c9/final-school-calendar-2016-2017-revised-12.15.15-3-.pdf
http://www.boarddocs.com/in/msdwt/Board.nsf/files/AA5HRS49C9EF/$file/R%26R%20handbook%202016-2017%20school%20year.pdf
http://www.warren.k12.in.us/food-service-portal
mailto:https://foodservice.warren.k12.in.us


 

Warren Township schools are looking for classroom guest teachers for the 2016-17 
school year. Classroom guest teachers, also referred to as substitute teachers, work a 7 
1/2 hour day with a 30 minute lunch. Classroom guest teachers are paid $72 a day and 
are eligible for a $100 bonus after completing twenty classroom assignments. With 18 
schools, and over 600 classrooms in the district, there are ample opportunities for being 
assigned to a classroom on a daily basis. Requirements for the position can be found on 
our district website (http://www.warren.k12.in.us/employment-opportunities) or by con-

tacting one of our 18 Warren Township schools.  

Interested applicants can apply at  https://apptrack.warren.k12.in.us/

applicant/login.php.  

 

Congratulations to our CORE raffle winners for August 26th:  
Jordan Williams, Aaron King, Victor Boyd, Christian Hutchens and 
Jenika Springfield.  
These students earned CORE Cash by following CORE expectations in 
all areas of our school.   

2016 Pesticide Registry 

The Indiana Pesticide Review Board has regu-

lations that impact how school corporations 

may use pesticides on school grounds. MSD 

Warren Township follows these guidelines and 

we are inviting parents and guardians to join 

our Pesticide Notification Registry. By signing 

up for this registry, you will be notified at 

least 48 hours prior to a pesticide application 

at your childôs school, subject to certain ex-

ceptions. If you would like to participate, 

please complete the required information on a 

form found at www.warren.k12.in.us. You will 

be invited to sign up for this notification each 

school year. 

 

HOMEFEST  
Once again the Warren Township PTA will be 
sponsoring the 37th annual HomeFest on Sep-
tember 9th on the grounds of Warren Central 
High School. This is a fund raising event for 
the PTA Council that helps to fund things such 
as: scholarships for high school seniors, pro-
grams for all of our schools, and projects 
throughout the school year. Through HomeFest, 
we hope to build community spirit and pride in 
our schools, involve the total community, en-
courage alumni to participate, and to unite all of 
the Warren Schools together at one event for 
the whole township. 

 

HomeFest activities include booth displays; 
dinner; a 1k, 3k, and 5k run, walk; and a carni-
val ï all culminating with the Warren Home-
coming football game.  
 
HomeFest booth space forms are available at 
your front desk or the information can be re-
ceived by calling (317)435-4826.    
 

Flyer and attached registration forms for the 
Fun Runs were sent home with students today. 
Deadline for registration is Tuesday, August 30 
and must be turned in to Mrs. Horan. 

Lobby Guard Visitor Management System 
Last school year the Creston office started signing visitors in 

and out using Lobby Guard.  Please remember to have a valid 

I.D. with you to gain entrance to our school. After you scan 

your I.D. at the Lobby Guard kiosk located at the main en-

trance,  a visitorôs badge will be generated.   

https://apptrack.warren.k12.in.us/applicant/login.php.
https://apptrack.warren.k12.in.us/applicant/login.php.
http://www.warren.k12.in.us/
http://blog-district.warren.k12.in.us/news-blog/homefest
tel:%28317%29435-4826


 

   FREE / REDUCED  FOOD APPLICATIONS 2016/2017  

These forms are available in the CIA office and online at  

www.warren.k12.in.us.  The applications are good for only one school year  

so if youôre on this program and you have not yet completed a new form for 

the current school year, please do so before the September 1, 2016 deadline.  

Keeping our studentôs engaged in learning at CIAé  


